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Comments: The proposed Stibnite mine would be disastrous to the surrounding area. The proposed plan does

not reach a reasonable level of clean up after mining activity. We've seen this in other areas and the effects it has

on the environment. Look at the Berkley pit in Butte, it's a toxic waste sight. We need to have higher standards

for mining projects. The toxic waste that will be created will do nothing to help the South Fork heal from past

mining operations. e


